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October 18, 2023

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
FOR ELVATON DRIVE RESIDENTS

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT: East/West Transmission Main Phase I – W803601

WHEN: Wednesday, November 29, 2023- 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

WHERE: Pasadena Elementary School
401 East Pasadena Road
Pasadena, MD 21122

A public meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, November 29, 2023 from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm at 
Pasadena Elementary School to discuss the planned construction of a water transmission main 
to move water from the east side of the County to the west side, which has a more limited water 
production capability. The project will be done in multiple phases with the current phase being 
the section between Waterford Road and the Old Mill elevated water storage tank.  This meeting 
will focus on impacts specific to Elvaton Drive residents; a second meeting for the 
surrounding community will be scheduled shortly thereafter.

We anticipate traffic disruption during construction, which will be mitigated by daily flagging 
operations, possible street closures, and detours.  Most work will take place between 9am-3pm, 
weekdays.  We welcome your input on the proposed project and schedule.  

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by 
email at pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event.  TTY users please 
call via Maryland Relay 7-1-1.  All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con 
el servicio de atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico 
a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al menos con siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material 
escrito estará disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.


